
January 2, 2024 
 

Ottawa University Nursing will host an on-site re-accreditation visit by the Commission 

on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) for its Master of Science in Nursing program on 

March 4-6, 2024. 

CCNE provides the opportunity for program constituents and other interested parties 

(students, faculty, alumni, employers, healthcare institutions, and the public) to submit, in 

writing, comments concerning the program’s qualifications for accreditation status. CCNE will 

receive written third-party comments until 21 days before the on-site evaluation. 

You are invited to share your comments regarding the Ottawa University MSN program 

with CCNE by February 22, 2024. CCNE shares third-party comments only with the evaluation 

team. All third-party comments submitted to CCNE must be written in English, consistent with 

CCNE's policy on Conduct of Business in English. Comments are shared only with the CCNE 

evaluation team appointed to review the noted nursing program. During the review process, 

these comments are not shared with the hosting program. If you would like to submit third-party 

comments regarding the Ottawa University MSN program, please submit them to: 

thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org.  

Thank you for your participation in this important process. 
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